
The State of Georgia received $552 million under
ERAl  and an additional $437 million  under ERA2
from the U.S. Treasury's Federal  Emergency Rental
Assistance Program. The funds are used to provide
relief to individuals, families,  and  landlords whose
finances have been  negatively impacted during the
COVID-19  pandemic.

ty

rg
ty Affairs

(DCA)

THE GEORGIA RENTAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM IS
NOW PROVIDING  FUNDING STATEWIDE

To submit an application,  please visit
GeorgiaRentalAssistance.ga.gov.

For questions regarding your application,

please email rentalassistance@dca.ga.gov.

Scan here for more information:
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